
 

 

   To 

creditors of Nynas AB  

   

  Stockholm on 16 October 2020 

 

Nynas AB – the general super priority right is extended 

The company reorganisation administrators of Nynas AB (“Nynas”), Lars Eric Gustafsson and 

Mikael Kubu, hereby would like to point out the following.  

1. The general super priority is extended 

1.1 The general super priority is extended until 2 November 2020. The maximum amount 

covered by the general super priority is still SEK 3,500,000.  

1.2 All creditors that delivers goods and services to Nynas thus receives a super priority 

for these deliveries up to a maximum amount of SEK 3,500,000, including VAT, per 

supplier. Security for payment in the form of super priority covers deliveries from  

16.01 p.m. on 13 December 2019 until (and including) 23.59 p.m. on Monday 2 

November 2020.  

2. Announcement of subsequent extensions of the general super priority, etc.  

2.1 Announcement of extensions of the general super priority and information regarding 

the reorganisation will continuously be published at nynas.com, ackordscentralen.se 

and schjodt.com. Questions will primarily be answered by your ordinary contact at 

Nynas. You can also contact the undersigned administrators.  

 

With kind regards 

 

Lars Eric Gustafsson   Mikael Kubu 

 


